
 

 

28th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Due to the rising numbers of confirmed Covid cases in North Warwickshire, I have 

decided that it is best for the Harvest Service at St Nicholas due to take place next 

Tuesday to be limited to just staff and pupils.  It will be a shame not to have the 

church filled with parents, grandparents and members of the community, but I do think 

in these circumstances it is best to err on the side of caution. 

 

Hopefully, by Christmas, we will be in a position to invite parents into school and church 

for our nativity performances and carol concerts. 

 

We will still be accepting donations of dried/tinned produce to church to be donated to 

the local hospice; please bring them into school on Monday 3 October. 

 

Thank you for your continuing patience and support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

A H Simpson 

Headteacher 

 


